
Tinger, Brian 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hey Brian! 

Bryan Bishop <bbishop@somervillema.gov> 
Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:37 AM 
Tinger, Brian 
RE: Donation 

I received guidance that the check must be made out to the City of Somerville and the memo line should say 2019 
Memorial Day Fireworks. If you could void the current check and send a replacement, that would be great. 

Thanks again! 

n 

From: Tinger, Brian [mailto:Tinger@neb.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 10:00 AM 
To: Bryan Bishop 
Subject: RE: Donation 

Bryan, I wanted to get back to you to say th~t yes, we would love to have you use the $5,000 funds to sponsor the 
Memorial Day fireworks. I drafted a letter to communicate this decision, so let me know if you need anything else. 

I'll also try to get you our Logo that you can use on the event materials. 

Brian T. Tinger 
Corporate Controller 
New England Biolabs, Inc. 
240 County Road 
Ipswich, MA 01938 
(p) 978-380-7485 
(f) 978-412-9911 
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From: Bryan Bishop <bbishop@somervillema.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 9:01 AM 
To: treasurer@srr.org 
Subject: Donation 

Good Morning Brian -

I am in receipt of your generous donation of $5,000.00 and I am getting guidance from the city as to how to accept 
it. This is the first time my office has received such a generous gift. What I would like to do is use these funds and list 
the Somerville Road Runners as a donor for this year's 2019 Memorial on the Mystic Memorial Day Concert and 
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